
PE75. PENSIONS ADMINISTRATION SYSTEM

The Committee considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer on the proposals for
the procurement of a replacement computerised system for the administration of the
Falkirk Local Government Pension Scheme.

Discussion took place on the following issues:-

The importance of a robust administrative system and the compatibility of
computer systems;
The possibility of sharing a system with another body;
The imperatives of sound financial management and data security; and
The tight timescales for implementation.

 Decision

The Committee approved the procurement of a replacement computerised
system for the administration of the Falkirk Local Government Pension Scheme.


